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SAVE THE DATES! 

Sunday, June 20th 

 Father’s Day   

 Cemeteries open, Mausoleums 

open 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Sunday, July 4th 

 Independence Day 

 Office closed, Cemeteries  

 open, Mausoleums open  

 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Monday, July 5th 

 Independence Day observed 

 Office closed, Cemeteries open, 

Mausoleums open  

 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Monday, September 6th 

 Labor Day 

 Office closed, Cemeteries  

 open, Mausoleums open 

 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Monday, October 11th 

 Columbus Day 

 Office closed, Cemeteries  

 open, Mausoleums open 

 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

The weather this spring has been so bright and sunny, the Park is 

now in full bloom.  Our grounds crew has been hard at work 

mowing, cleaning up the beds and planting flowers. 

Our mausoleums are now open every day from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

and our chapels are open at full capacity.  Our office is open 

Monday - Friday 9:00 am - 5:00 pm and Saturdays 9:00 am - 

12:00 pm.  Everyone in our office has been vaccinated but if you 

are not, (per CDC guidelines) please wear a mask and social 

distance.  It looks like there is light at the end of this pandemic.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience for the past year 

and a half.  We are all extremely happy to get back to our “new 

normal”.   

Our drive-thru pet blessing last fall was such a huge success we 

will have another one this fall. Look for details in our next 

Newsletter.  We are also hoping and planning on having a 

Remembrance Service in December.  We are unsure what it will 

look like at this point but we plan on having something to 

remember your loved ones.  We will provide more details in our 

next Newsletter.   

The Park is so peaceful and you never know what you are going 

to see.  Recently, a momma deer left her 

baby safely under a tree at White Haven 

while she left to look for food.  She did 

return later and we are looking forward to 

getting some more pictures of her over the 

next couple of months.  We have also had 

several fledglings of bluebirds hatch in our 

bluebird boxes.    

Next time you are visiting a loved one take a 

walk around the Park.  We have hiking trails, 

animals, flowers, monuments and in general 

a serene park-like setting to just enjoy nature and everything 

around you. 

Thanks to a donation of flags from a local church we were able to 

hand out flags on the morning of Memorial Day.  We would like to 

thank our Veterans for making the ultimate sacrifice, and the 

families who live with their loss everyday. 



 

FLOWER VASES 

Sometimes a vase will be difficult to remove or the grass will grow over it. Please DO NOT use your own 

tools to try to get it out.  Call us at 586-5250 and we will put in a work order to get it lifted.   This process 

will take a couple of days but we do have a supply of temporary vases in the bin behind the office, please 

help yourself. 

EAGLE SCOUT PROJECT 

White Haven is a certified member of the Audubon Cooperative Sanctuary.  We help to preserve nature by 

reusing and recycling what we have here on the grounds.  Recently, under the 

supervision of our own Eagle Scout, Ben Cutter (Assistant Superintendent) we 

teamed up with Boy Scout, Colin Naus and fellow scouts from 

Troup 208 to clear our newest hiking trail.  This was Colin’s Eagle 

Scout project.  Along with his fellow scouts, Colin designed, 

constructed and installed owl boxes, bat boxes and pollinators 

within our Park.  The project took hours of hard work, dedication and 

planning.  Through Colin’s perseverance, leadership and dedication, 

they helped created an opportunity for our guests to enjoy the fruitful 

adventure of pure nature here at White Haven.  Congratulations to Colin on obtaining 

your Eagle Scout Certification and that White Haven could be a part of that.  We 

look forward to many more opportunities to build relationships with the community 

and provide educational opportunities within our Park.  Come take a walk through 

the trail to look at all the hard work Colin and Troup 208 completed.   
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FOUR CHAPLINS MEMORIAL 

Recently a local author, Peter Levenheim from the Rochester Beacon published an interesting 

and informative article about the Four Chaplins and their heroism.  Many people do not know 

that we have a memorial dedicated to the Four Chaplins.  Please read this fascinating article and 

then come take a walk in the Park and visit the monument.  It’s in the middle of Section H.  

https://rochesterbeacon.com/2021/05/28/the-four-chaplains-heroism-is-a-lesson-for-us-today 
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DEER LOVE YOUR FLOWERS 

As many of you know, we have many deer in the Park and 

they love the flowers.  They especially like:  Carnations, 

Impatiens, Crocus, Daylily, Geraniums, Phlox, Roses, 

Tulips and Holly Hocks.  Please keep this in mind as you 

leave flowers for your loved ones. 

Below is a listing of varieties RARELY eaten by deer (but 

no guarantee). We have a full listing in the office if you are 

interested. 

Alyssum, Astible, Baby’s Breath, Begonia, Bleeding Heart, 

Cat Nip, Columbine, Daffodil, Dahlia, Dusty Miller, 

Hyacinth, Iris, Lupine, Marigolds, Pincushion, Poppy, 

Purple Cone Flower, Snap Dragon, Verbena. 

WOULD YOU LIKE THIS NEWSLETTER ELECTRONICALY? 
email Terri at terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com 



TITANIC SURVIVORS ARE BURIED AT WHITE HAVEN   

On the morning of April 10th, 1912, the Titanic set sail on its maiden voyage.  Leaving from Southhampton, 

England and headed for New York City, NY. Mr. Edward Beane and Mrs. Ethel Beane boarded the ship with 

ticket number 2908, ready to enjoy their honeymoon.  Little did they know that their romantic wedding 

celebration was headed for an uncertain fate. 

Mr. Edward Beane was born in 1879 in Norfolk, England.  He spent a short time in NY as a bricklayer 

before returning to England.  Mrs. Ethel Beane was born in 1889 in Norfolk, England.  She worked as a 

dressmaker and a furrier.  Three days before the Titanic set sail Mr. & Mrs. Beane were married and made 

plans to settle in New York City where Edward had spent some time.  They boarded the ship as second-class 

passengers. 

At 11:40 PM the Titanic struck an iceberg and began to sink.  Being second-class passengers only Mrs. 

Beane was allowed on a lifeboat.  Mr. Beane claimed, in later years, that he jumped overboard, after his 

wife’s boat was lowered into the water, and swam to her.  He was one of very few second-class males that 

survived the wreak.  They were both rescued by a boat named The Carpathia and brought to New York City. 

The couple settled in Rochester and lived on Michigan Street.  They had two children and did not speak 

much about their trip on the Titanic.   

Edward passed in 1948 at the age of 68 and was buried at White Haven.  Ethel died in 1983 at the age of 93 

and was placed next to her husband. 

Do you have a story you would like to share?  Email Terri at terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com  

MEMORIAL GIFTS DONATED THIS QUARTER 

DONOR    ITEM DONATED   IN MEMORY OF 

Lawyer Family   Swing Bench    Vincent Lynn Lawyer 
Mary Manou    Bench     Daniel Manou 
Patty Freeberg    Pink Dogwood   Janice Glerum 
Nella Neeck    Bench     Thomas & Nella DeVitto 
Valerie (Eddy) Weiss   Lilac Bush    Barbara Eddy 
Wendy Cymerman   Bench     William Charles Rivera 
Bonnie Foster    Weeping Cherry Tree   Katherine Foster 
Lorraine Irizarri   Bench     Joseph Irizarri 
Julia Lerch    Bird Box    Maureen Lerch 
Howard Beaudrie   Bench     Carrol Beaudrie 
Scott Wesley    Teak Bench    Pamela G. Wesley 

Our Memorial Gift Program is a meaningful way to honor your loved one.  Memorializing them can bring 

comfort and aid in the grieving process.  Your donation will be memorialized with a plaque.  Along with 

honoring your loved one our Program is designed to add to the beautiful park-like setting.  We have eight new 

eco-friendly benches that will be installed in the garden area of our Creation Chapel building.  If you would 

like to have one of them dedicated to your loved one contact Terri for more information.  She can be reached 

at 586-5250 or email her at terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com  

White Haven is proud to present our Safety Committee.  

They all recently 

completed First Aid, 

CPR and AED training.  

As we celebrate our nation’s freedom, we 

honor the courageous men and women 

dedicated to preserving it. 

Happy Independence Day! 
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WE ARE PET FRIENDLY 

At White Haven we know that pets are part of 

your family.  They are welcome around our Park 

and hiking trails.  We often have them stop in the 

office to say “hello”.   Pets must be on a leash 

and under your  control at all times.  Please 

remember to pick up after them in  

order to keep our Park  beautiful. 

210 Marsh Road 
Pittsford, NY 14534 


